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 Dear teacher/s of Italian,
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 In order to reinstate the AP Italian exam, the Embassy of Italy in Washington D.C. is conducting,
through the consular network, a survey on all the teachers of Italian in the USA schools.

 
Therefore we kindly ask you to fill out the attached form and send it back to 
education.newyork@esteri.it [2] ASAP.

 
These data will be dealt within the utmost confidentiality according to the privacy rules.
 

 
Thanks in advance for your cooperation.
 

 
Antonio Benetti
Director of the Education Office
Consulate General of Italy
690, Park Avenue
New York, NY 10065
tel. [001] 212 439 8661
fax [001] 212 606 3328
e-mail: education.newyork@esteri.it
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